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To:      Mark Berman, City Attorney    

From:   Frank Galgano, Assistant Chief, via Fire Chief Chad Brocato  

Date:    December 9, 2020 

Re:     Ordinance for new Medical Director Dr. Richard J. Paley   

 
The EMS RFP Committee, unanimously recommended RPF ID: MEDI-2293 Medical 
Director, Dr. Richard J. Paley to be Pompano Beach Fire Department’s Medical Director 
on 11/20/20.  On 12/08/20, the City Commission approved the RFP Committee’s 
recommendation to contract Dr. Paley as the Fire Department’s new Medical Director 
starting in January of 2021.  Dr. Paley, will afford at his own cost, a required named COI 
and malpractice insurance coverage, as per the RFP announcement.  
 
I have attached a previous Medical Director’s Ordinance statement as a reference. 
Please revise and make changes to the Ordinance.  The Fire Department recognizes 
two Commission readings are necessary to reach final approval, with the first reading 
occurring in January 2021.     
 

 

FIRE ADMINISTRATION 
MEMO # 21-A025 

Pompano Beach 

Fire Rescue 


